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DELTA STAFF AT NAPLES AIRPORT AWARDED “STATION OF THE YEAR 2024” FOR 

EXCELLENT OPERATIONAL AND MANAGEMENT PERFORMANCE 

March 14, 2025 - The Delta team at Naples Airport has recently received the “Station of the Year 2024” 

award. This award is an internal recognition given by the U.S. airline to airport staff who achieve the highest 

scores based on a series of criteria evaluated on a scale from 1 to 5. The award considers airport teams 

from both domestic and international stations, divided into categories that take into account the number of 

passengers transported and the flights operated by the airline at that airport during the year. Naples 

competed with airports such as London Gatwick, Stockholm Arlanda, and Copenhagen. The partnership 

between Delta Air Lines and Naples Airport allowed them to achieve the highest score in the evaluation of 

various parameters, including safety, punctuality, and baggage delivery. Therefore, Naples was recognized 

as the best station among those where Delta operates worldwide in the assigned category. 

 

This summer, Delta Air Lines will enhance connections between Naples and the United States, serving both 

New York JFK and Atlanta. Following the success of last summer's flight to New York, which recorded high 

load factors, the U.S. airline has added the route to Atlanta, the busiest airport in the world. The daily 

connection to New York JFK will resume on May 8, while the new flight to Atlanta will take off on May 24 

2025, with a frequency of four flights per week. Thanks to these connections, travelers will not only have 

direct access to the two U.S. metropolises but will also be able to continue their journey to numerous 

destinations across North America, the Caribbean, and beyond with connecting flights available through 

Delta hubs. 
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